PATTY WILSONS

THE

WOODLANDS

ASSOCIATION

Dan Wilson, President 932-5419 Helen Stuart, Newsletter 930-9063

MAY, 1991

WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Anyone wishing to donate blood to a local blood bank should credit the Valle Verde Blood Bank. If you have not already made arrangements to donate, you can contact Jean Coach at 654-2924 to make an appointment to donate at the Pleasant Hill office of the Alameda Blood Bank.

The contact person for the Valle Verde Blood Bank is Sally Studebaker, 930-7674.

The next meeting of the Board of Directors will be Wednesday, May 15 at 7:30 at my home, 3641 Perada Drive.

---Dan Wilson

CABANA CLUB CORNER

The annual clean-up day was a roaring success, despite the somewhat inclement weather. Your Cabana Club is now ready for the season thanks to the members who gave so generously of their time on Saturday, April 20. We wish to thank the following hard workers:

Jerry "Supervisor" Ossinger Ron "Tree Monkey" Hendricks Jason "Gofer Nail" Jelich Mike "Carpenter" Dawson Mike "Can't Stump-em" Killin Hans "Playground" Jongens Bob "Chipper" Coffman Sarah "Shed Paint" Andrews Matt "Toilet" Rector Tony "Parking Lot" Shebanek Mark "Construction" Shepherd Joe "Hedger" Warren Wayne "Grinder" Wilkinson Brenna "Painter" Wilkinson Gerry "Bench Paint" Warren Megan "Bench Paint" Warren John "Wheelbarrow" Rasmussen - Tom "Scrubber" Aleksunas Tony "Refrigerator" Giacobazzi Howard "Paint Brush" Berkman Roger "Stump Digger" Mosley

John "Supervisor" Rooney Bob "Pruner" Norton Ed "Fencer" Jelich John "Deck Furniture" Dawson Jim "Planter" Andrews John "Gravel Mover" Rector Nick "Bleacher" Knueppel Ed "Rethread" Joehnk Gwen "Bench Pairen Gwen "Bench Paint" Warren Josh "Bench Paint" Warren Art "Pine Tree" Yeend

MEN'S POKER NIGHT!!!

Yes, we gathered at the pool to paint and prune. But we also will gather to relax and deal a few hands of poker. Save SATURDAY, JUNE 15, AT 8:00. For a mere \$5 you can feast on food and beverage and watch your winnings add up. Don't miss out on this traditional popular evening! Sign up at the pool or contact John Rooney (930-8634).